The November 13, 2012 Vision Board Meeting was brought to order at Lori Ackerson’s home.
Mary Jo Andrusko brought a motion to approve the minutes of the October, 2012, meeting which
was seconded by Alden Riley. Motion passed. Mary Jo also brought a motion to approve the
minutes of the October 23, 2012 Special Meeting, wherein the Vision Board approved going
forward with the campaign fund, which was seconded by Ed Stang. Motion passed.

Ralph prepared the 2013 budget. After discussions concerning the budget, Dennis Grabowski
made a motion to approve the 2013 budget which was seconded by Mary Jo. Motion passed.

Discussion was held regarding the Free 2B Grace Campaign Fund, including a proposed priority
list for the disbursement of funds associated to the campaign.

Discussion was held concerning the Vision Board’s responses to the Frequently Asked Questions
gleaned from the Focus Group meetings. Three separate sets of FAQ sheets will be prepared and
disbursed after services during the next six weeks.



